
25/02/2021 

MS sandy Duffield 
2 / 2 the AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
sandymduffield@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am a Pittwater Resident. 

My council should be following the Master Plan for Robertson Road that was commissioned at 
considerable expense and was a result of extensive consultation with residents. 

If the council is interested in our input for overall planning but then allows developments like 
this that vere so far from the plan, then the council is not serving it's residents.

Please reject this development 

Sent: 25/02/2021 12:02:12 PM
Subject: Online Submission


